Thank you for the opportunity to teach your child. I am SO looking forward to teaching them
If you have questions or want more information about your child's progress, please contact me
http://mrskostiuksclass.edublogs.org Follow us: @MrsKostiuk
allison.kostiuk@sd6.bc.ca 250-427-2255
I would like to know what is the best way for me to communicate with you regarding your child's learning and socialization skills this year. Please check off or number 1 - 4 the way that you would like me to inform you of successes and areas that need support that your child has and send back.
Name:
Email (please provide address)
Interview
Planner note
Phone call
If there is anything that you feel I need to know about your child that will help me teach him/her more effectively, please write it here or request a meeting one day after school.
Thank you!

Mrs. Kostiuk